Letter from E. R. Snow, Salt Lake City, Dec. 7, 1875,
to “My Dear Sister Jerguson,”

[Last sentence reads:]

Years ago, I heard him [Brigham Young] say that the time would come when a
servant of God would stand constantly in the Temple to receive revelations about those
whose genealogies cannot be found now, and then we shall know just what to do, and
who to do for.



